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Har Ghar Tiranga 

As a part of Azadi ka Mahotsav, NSS PUC Unit took part in the Har Ghar Tiranga Campaign 

during 1st to 15th August, 2022. Volunteers and Programme Officers were given India flag 

and they took a picture at home as a part of this campaign. 

 

For five consecutive days, pictures of volunteers were uploaded to the Twitter account of the 

NSS PUC Unit with the hashtag “HarGharTiranga”. Fifty volunteers and 7 Programme 

Officers took part in this Campaign.  
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